Call to Order

7:35 PM, Wednesday, April 22nd, 2015

Warden's Report

All present are current members.

Opening Prayer

Our Father was recited.

Pledge of Allegiance

Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Roll Call of Officers

Grand Knight	Joe Bahm	Present
Deputy Grand Knight	Paul Tanguay	Present
Financial Secretary	Chris Weber	Present
Treasurer	Charles Miller	Present
Recorder	Joe Burdick	Present
Advocate	Morgan McCumber	Excused
Warden	Allan Bazemore	Excused
Chancellor	Bill Fogarty	Present
Chancellor Outside Guard	Bill Fogarty Roger Lafond	Present Present
C14411041101		
Outside Guard	Roger Lafond	Present
Outside Guard Inside Guard	Roger Lafond Ed Talick	Present Excused
Outside Guard Inside Guard 3 Year Trustee	Roger Lafond Ed Talick Lawrence Brassard	Present Excused Present

Reading of the minutes of the previous meeting

Previous meeting minutes were read and approved.

Report of Admissions Committee (Membership Director)

No new applications for the month of April.

Balloting for new members

If you know anyone who is showing any interest in becoming a knight, forward their contact info to Brother Paul Tanguay, and he will make contact with the potential candidates. Thanks!

Grand Knight's Report

Brother Joe mentioned that he would like to see more organization and unity during the Quarterly Masses, with members of the council and their families sitting together, as opposed to being spread out in the Church.

Chaplin's Report

No report.

Treasurer's Report

Bank balance as of 4/22/15 was \$3,102.22

Reading by Grand Knight of receipts of Treasurer to Financial Secretary and Treasurer's Voucher of Deposits

No report.

Reading of Bills and Communications

No report.

Financial Secretary's Report

Check #'s 1143, 1146, 1147, 1148 and 1149 were all outstanding as of 4/22/15, for a total of \$2,765.00

Deposits totaled \$3054.00

Report of Trustees

No report.

Chancellor's Report on Vocations

Brother Bill talked about the Youth Vocation Retreat in Collins, Ga from June 21-27, 2015. A motion was made and passed for a \$100 donation (\$50 for 1 male, and \$50 for 1 female) to attend the retreat. If no one from our Parish attends, the money will still go to the Retreat as a donation to assist them in any way possible.

The next quarterly check for \$125 for our Seminarian, Theodore Agba, is due to be sent out.

Report of Service Program Committees

No Report

Unfinished Business

Knight of Columbus Convention will be held in Savannah on May 16-17. Need volunteers to help man the registration tables. A signup sheet was passed around for anyone interested and able to help.

A motion was made and passed to have a family summer picnic at the Lost Plantation swimming pool. A date was set for July 25th, 2015 at noon.

Ladies Auxiliary- shelved

The Boston Butt Sale was a big success this year! We sold 135 butts, totaling \$3365.00! We made \$935 in Boston Butt sales, plus \$104 in Barbeque Sauce sales, and a \$5 donation for a total of \$1044.00!

New Business

Organ Donation- Brother Paul brought up that he would like to have Fr. Martino formally ask our council for a donation towards the new organ as a sign to show support for our council and the role we play at our Parish.

A motion was made and passed to set up a schedule to assist the Kavanaughs in their yard work, and to contact Patti Liebl with that schedule.

Brother Paul discussed the 4th Degree applications for any 3rd Degree members that would like to advance in either of the upcoming exemplifications. There is also \$300 still available in any 3 members who would like assistance in purchasing their 4th Degree Regalia, once they have received their 4th Degree.

A motion was made and passed to vote on the council Officers for the upcoming year at the June meeting. We will be getting the list of candidates and their potential roles at the May meeting.

2015 Quarterly Mass schedule- Mark your calendars!

July 11th- 5:00pm Mass

October 11th- 11:00am Mass January 10th 2016- 8:30am Mass

Report of the Fourth Degree

No Report

Good of the Order

Paul Tanguay's Sister Nicky

Tim Kyle

Pat and Rachel Kavanaugh

Tommy Hansen's Wife and Family

Vince Mackey

Father Lamb

Fr. Martino

Rose Agba

Muriel Healy

Paul Sweatt

All men and women in the US Armed Forces.

50/50 Drawing

50/50 Drawing was undecided.

Closing

Closing Prayers: Our Father, Hail Mary and the Glory Be were recited.

Brother Paul Tanguay led the reciting of the Rosary.

The next Officer's Meeting will be on May 21st 2015, and the next General Business Meeting will be on May 27th 2015.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm.